Perdue Steelers News

September 2021

Principal's Message -

Thank you to our students and parents for your flexibility and pivoting skills in an ever-changing world. Our students have once again been awesome helping staff out and supporting us in maintaining a safe learning environment at Perdue School.

Extra-curricular activities are once again in full swing! Seeing our students having fun and enjoying themselves has been rewarding for our students and staff. As we move into competitions and games we would like to remind parents who are volunteering to transport students to complete the 807 Volunteer Driver Authorization form and Volunteer Driver Masking Commitment form. Thank you for supporting our students in their extra-curricular pursuits.

- Congratulations to Mrs. Blum and her husband who welcomed their second
 - child Hazel over the summer. They are excited to visit Perdue School in the future and we look forward to their visit.

I would like to welcome Miss. Emily Wiks to our staff. She is teaching in the grade 5/6 class this year while Mrs. Blum is away on maternity leave.

Emily previously taught in Osler school.

We also have two interns on our staff this year. Mrs. Lydia Miliokas will be working with Mrs. Redden, while Miss. Oriana Gartner will be working with Mr. Corrigan. Welcome to Perdue School.

If you are interested in coaching, please contact Mr. Chilibeck.



Elementary School Fees

K- 6 school fees are now due \$35.00 per child Cash or Cheque

Payable to: Prairie Spirit School Division

Student Information / Medical Fitness forms please return

Student Led Conferences

Conferences will be done virtually again this year.

 K-6 please check your SeeSaw accounts as teachers will be scheduling interview times from

Monday, Oct. 4 - Thursday, Oct.7

7-12 if you are wanting to schedule an interview time please contact the school office. Interviews will be on Wednesday, Oct. 6 from 4pm-7pm. Appointment times with be in ten minute intervals





Picture Day
OCTOBER 27, 2021

There will be no class pictures this year.



Perdue School collected donations for the Terry Fox Foundation.
We were able to donate \$319.25

Thankyou for donating!



Wishing our
Jr. Girls and Sr. Girls
volleyball teams a great season.
GO STEELERS!

October 2021



			•				
Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat	
					l Day 4	2	
3	4 Day 5	5 Day 6	6 Day I	7 Day 2	8	9	
	Interviews	Interviews	Interviews	Interviews	1		
	K-6	K-6	K-6	K-6	schoo!		
			7-12	Vio de vecente e	Prep Day		
		Kindergarten		Kindergarten			
10	No School School	12 Day 3	No. 13 Day 4	14 Day 5	Fig. Day 6	16	
17	I8 Day I	19 Day 2	20 Day 3	21 Day 4	22 Day 5	23	
24 /	25		27		20	20	
24	25 Day 6	26 Day I	Picture Day	28 Day 3	29 Day 4	30	
3 1	Kindergarten		Kindergarten		Kindergarten		